
  
 

 
 
Interested?  Go to www.fpitesters.com.  Click on ‘Become a Tester’ and 
complete the online signup form.  Be sure to click on St. Vincent DePaul 
Catholic School in the Organization field of the signup form.  Parents sign up 
first, and then sign up your kids.  FPI never contacts youth under age 18 
directly.  All recruiting and scheduling is done through the parent.    
 

As tests become available, FPI will send you email surveys. When you qualify 
for one of our tests, you will be scheduled for a specific date and time session.  
Driving directions will be provided. We offer day and evening testing sessions 
and several tests sites across the Twin Cities metro area.   

 

Questions?  Call Customer Care at 763-354-2776 
 

 
“Like” our FPI Testers page.  

 
TASTE FOOD, GET PAID 
AND RAISE MONEY FOR  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL! 

 

 
We are Food Perspectives (FPI), and 
we need kids, teens AND adults to 
participate in upcoming taste tests.  
Being a taste tester is fun!  Try new 
products, share your opinions, and 
raise money for your team!  Every 
time you participate in a taste test, 
you get paid, plus St. Vincent DePaul 
Catholic School receives $10.  How 
easy is that? 
 
 
 

http://www.fpitesters.com/

